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Brother Knights 
 
 

Greetings from beautiful Camp Atterbury! 

 

This is it!  This time next month you will have 

elected new leadership.  I hope you join us at the 

June general meeting.  Our second annual 

Monseigneur Bauer Theological Studies 

scholarship goes to Joe Hollo.  Joe continues his 

excellent work at Rockhurst University while 

participating with us at our HALO projects.  Joe 

is a member of Our Lady of Lourdes.  Don't 

forget about our upcoming Hog Roast at the 

Hall June 16
th

 starting at 5:00 p.m.  Music will 

be provided by the Burnt Ends - all for $10.00 

per person!  I hope you had a chance to stop by 

the Wreath sale this Memorial Day Weekend. 

It’s always fun seeing so many members at our 

large events! Thanks for all of your hard work 

with special thanks to Gerry Sharkey and Paul 

Palermo.  Well done gents! Well that's it for me 

and yes Bernie Lillig had to send me another 

reminder...but I have a good excuse this 

time....take care everyone and God Bless the 

Knights of Columbus. 

 

 
 

Yours in Christ 
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St. Theresa 
“The Little Flower” 

Auxiliary             
 

 

 

Noda Scherer 
President 

 

Dear Ladies, 

 

The month of May has flown by with so many activities. I know 

many of us have spent time going to baptisms, confirmations, 

graduations and weddings. Wonderful celebrations! 

 

In between time we did have our meeting in May and our 

elections of officers. 

 

Three new officers were elected: Jalyane Miller graciously 

accepted the nomination for President as did Joanne Ferdig for 

Vice President and Juanita Columbus for Secretary.  Jeanette 

Wood agreed to stay on as Treasurer.  Welcome to our new 

officers!   

 

I want to thank our retiring officers:  Mary Strahan and Mary 

Day for all their help these past 2 years and Joan Kelly and her 

ladies for doing the calling to keep everyone updated on 

Auxiliary and Council events. Special thanks to Joanne Ferdig 

for being in charge of the Teas and Card parties. A Big Thank 

You to all the women for their hours of hard work.  I couldn't 

have done it without you! 

I do not have a date in July for Installation of Officers. When I 

get a date from the new Grand Knight, I will let you know. 

Have a wonderful Memorial Holiday, as we remember our loved 

ones and friends who have gone before us. May they rest in the 

glory of God. Stay safe on the road. 

We will NOT have a June meeting. Please note in your calendars 

- NO June meeting. Many ladies are busy with church rummage 

sales and other commitments. 

 

 

         As always we are helping Knights 

help others, 

             
 
 

 
 
 

Good of the Order 
 

Mike Jarrett -  Bob Slusher 
Harry Hernandez - David Konecny  

 Lois Latz - Donne Lickteig 
John Neger - Peggy Neger - Joe Pilsl 

Patsy Smith - Jeanette Wood  
Janice Jarrett -  Pete Zegers – Jerry Snow – 

Charlie Fisher – Sindy Sweetland 
 

 Please notify Bernie Lillig of any additions or deletions 

 
 

    

  

Friday Game Night 
Second Friday of the month 

 

The Knights of Columbus Council 4962 will 

be hosting a Hog Roast at the Hall on June 

16
th. 

 

Cost is $10.00 per person – All you can eat.   

Hours are from 5:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. 

 

There will be a live band -  “Burnt Ends” for 

your listening enjoyment. 
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Joseph Paul "Pappy" Cook, 68, of Raytown, MO passed away in his 
home on Saturday, February 1, 2014 in the loving presence of his wife 
& children. He was born July 18, 1945 to Paul & Ruth Cook. He  

 

Pope Pius XII Council 4962   

Remembers 
http://www.kofcknights.org/CouncilSite/inMemoriam.asp?CNO=4962 

 
 

Joseph P. 

Cook 
 

Joseph Paul "Pappy" Cook, 68, of Raytown, Mo. passed away in his home on Saturday, February 1, 2014 in 
the loving presence of his wife & children. He was born July 18, 1945 to Paul & Ruth Cook. He attended St. 
James Catholic Elementary School & Bishop Lillis High School. He went on to receive his Associates Degree 
from Donnelly College in Kansas City, KS.  
 
During his senior year of High School Joe had the wonderful fortune of meeting the love of his life, Charlotte 
Ann Buckman. The two dated throughout the remainder of their high school careers as well as college. They 
were married on August 19, 1967 at Guardian Angels Catholic Church, marking the beginning of the beautiful 
life they would share together. Throughout the course of their lives they were blessed with four children & 
eight grandchildren. Joe often enjoyed quoting his father stating, "if I would have known grandchildren were 
this much fun, I would've had them first!"  
 
After college Joe began his career with the United States Post Office, first working as a letter carrier & later 
as a station manager. He retired after 30 years of civil service. For 17 years Joe also served his state & 
country as a member of the Missouri National Guard, where he worked as an army medic, obtaining the rank 
of Sergeant First Class (E7). Joe was an active member of the community. He was a member of St. 
Bernadette's Catholic Church in Kansas City, Missouri, where he served as a Eucharistic Minister. He coached 
various volleyball & basketball teams for St. Bernadette's Catholic School where his four children attended. He 
volunteered as a statistician for the O'Hara High School football team for more than 15 years. He was also a 
member of the Knights of Columbus Council 4962. 
 
Anyone who knew Joe knew that he had a passion for the Boy Scouts of America. His scouting career spanned 
62 years. As a boy in Kansas City Troop 54 he obtained the highest rank of scouting, Eagle Scout. He 
continued his scouting career in Explorer Squadron 54, where he earned the Silver Award in Exploring. 
Expecting to take a break from the Boy Scouts as a newlywed husband, Joe was asked to serve as the 
Scoutmaster for Guardian Angels Troop 142, who could not find anyone to take up the post. Understanding 
his commitment to the younger & weaker, Joe took up the role. Later, he would instill that same passion in his 
two sons, both of whom achieved the rank of Eagle Scout with the loving support of their father. Joe loved 
attending summer camp at H. Roe Bartle Scout Reservation in Osceola, Mo. Joe is a member of the Tribe of 

Mic-O-Say & served as a member of the Tribal Council as a Sachem.  
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C a l e n d a r   o f   E v e n t s 
For June 

Date     Event 
01     Council Officers Meeting  
08     General Council 
09     Game Night 
16     Hog Roast 
18     Fathers Day 
21     First Day of Summer 
23     Newsletter Deadline 
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